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                 Sub:    Cadre restructuring – implementation of 
the decisions within a stipulated period – reg. 
 
 
Sir, 
 The EPF Officers Association would like to express 
our sincere gratitude for giving us an opportunity to place 
our suggestions before the Cadre Restructuring Committee. 
 
      In this context, it is to inform that the 
various suggestions have been made taking into account 
the genuine problems faced at present for an effective 
cadre restructuring proposal and as such it is requested 
that the suggestions made may kindly be looked into and 
considered in toto in the proposed cadre restructuring 
proposal. 
 
  Further, it is also requested that the above 
process may kindly be completed within a stipulated time-
frame so that the benefits of cadre restructuring could be  



provided to the officers fraternity  sooner as the  7th Pay Commission Report is also 
shortly due.                                              

 Thanking you, 
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 

                                              
(Saurabh Swami) 
Secretary General 

 


